%% CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Construction begins on the Denny Way
Paving Project as soon as March 26

As soon as Wednesday, March 26, 2025, crews will begin work on the
Denny Way Paving Project. The project will restore the pavement condition
in this critical piece of Downtown Seattle.

Construction will create short-term changes to your area:

e You may notice noise, dust, smell, and vibrations.

e You may need to change your walking route while we work on
sidewalks, but we will provide signage for you to follow.

e Your business matters to us and we will provide advance notification of
work and any impacts in person and provide you with a direct contact
for questions. We will maintain access to business at all times.

e You'll notice work between 7 PM to 6 AM. Monday-Friday with some
daytime and possible weekend work when needed.

e Some of your parking and loading areas may shift near work zones but
we are working at night to reduce these impacts.

e Ifyou are traveling along Denny Way, you may need to switch lanes
around work areas. Signage will guide you on your journey.
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OVERVIEW

Construction begins on the Denny Way Paving project as soon as
March 26. The project, located on Denny Way from approximately
5th Ave to Stewart Ave and on Yale Ave from Denny Way to Howell
St, aims to improve mobility while enhancing the overall travel
experience for residents and commuters alike. The project includes:
12 blocks of asphalt paving, 8 new and 21 rebuilt curb ramps and 8
new curb ramps, 28 no turn on red signs, 25 painted stop bars, 8
new curb bulbs, sidewalk improvements, and bus stop changes.I

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION

One lane in each direction will remain open on Denny Way at all
times during the project construction. We do not expect to have
detours off of Denny Way. The contractor plans to have active
construction zones on Denny Way covering a few blocks at a
time. The zone closures are expected to last 2-3 weeks each.

STAY CONNECTED

Check out our project webpage to sign-up for community engagement opportunities, as well as to receive continued
updates and to provide your feedback: www.Seattle.gov/Transportation/DennyWayPaving

Phone: (206) 257-2243 Email: DennyWay@Seattle.gov

P& biét thdng tin bang ngdn nglt chia quy vi vé viéc ching téi thay thé bé mat du’c‘jng va thuc hién cac cai tién khac trén dudng Denny Way, vui long goi (206) 257-2243. Vui long cho ching toi
biét bang ti€éng Anh ngdn ngir ma quy vi mudn s dung. Chuing ti cung c&p mién phi dich vu phién dich va théng dich.

A BFAMAE Denny Way b &I i fnde1T Hfth 2 2 dolE TRIOEA (CUEREES) , #HEEE (206) 257-2243, A EESFBRIMEBENES, RMAERUVESE O FRE.
Sidesea informacidon en su idioma acerca de nuestro trabajo de reemplazo de la superficie de la carretera y otras mejoras en Denny Way, llame al (206) 257-2243. Diganos en inglés cual es
su idioma preferido. Ofrecemos servicios de traduccién e interpretacion gratuitos.



